Ross Haddow

From: Ross Haddow

Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 1:.06 PM

To: District 13 (info@unionparkdc.org)

Subject: Confirmation of Class N District Council Notification for 1964 University Ave
Hello,

I am emailing to confirm that you received the Class N District Council Notification form for 1964 University Ave. Please
confirm that you have received it.

Thank you,
Ross
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